Sent: 22/09/2023 12:49:12 PM
Subject: DA2023/1237

Dear Olivia Ramage
Re: DA2023/1237 - 11 Boola Place Cromer

With the amazing news of a DA being submitted to Northern Beaches Council in relation to an
indoor cricket nets facility, | can’t tell you how much this is needed on the northern beaches.
With such growth in the game and especially women’s cricket to have the opportunity to train
at such a facility is just brilliant progress. Even better for those wet weather days when you
can’t get on a pitch the boys and girls will have this wonderful opportunity to use our own
indoor nets.

Pre season is always a struggle for cricketers to find someone to train and the past years
we’ve had to ring around schools and universities in the eastern suburbs to borrow their
indoor nets so this will be just brilliant to have these in Cromer.

Therefore i fully support this DA.

Kind Regards
Deb Kasmar



